
 

 
November 4, 2022 
 
 

Request for Silent Authority for KKDJ-LD 
 

The licensee for KKDJ-LD requests authorization to go silent.  The station is installing new equipment 
at the transmitter facility and will be off the air while resources are used to procure all ancillary materials 
to go with a new transmission equipment, and to install and test the new transmission equipment.  This 
is anticipated to take a couple of months or more as eligible resources to accomplish the scope of work 
may only be able to work on this part-time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
President 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


